
Region V - Southeast   

 

2023 PARTICIPATING INSTITUTIONS  

FAIR #1 – JULY 25, 2023 

Carolinas Medical Center/Atrium Health 
https://atriumhealth.org/education/graduate-medical-education/physician-
residencies/psychiatry 
Program Description 
Training Director: Susan Gray, MD 

Duke Internal Medicine-Psychiatry Residency Training Program 
https://psychiatry.duke.edu/education/residency-programs/psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: Heather Vestal, MD 

East Tennessee State University Department of Psychiatry 
https://www.etsu.edu/com/psychiatry/residents/interested.php 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Shambhavi Chandraiah, MD 

Emory University 
http://psychiatry.emory.edu/education/general_residency/index.html 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Ann Schwartz, MD 

General Psychiatry Residency at University of Mississippi Medical Center 
https://www.umc.edu/som/Departments%20and%20Offices/SOM%20Departments/Psyc
hiatry-and-Human-Behavior/Educational-Programs/Psychiatry-Residency/Adult-
Psychiatry-Residency/Overview.html 
Program Description 
Training Director: Jahanzeb Khan, MD 

 

 

https://atriumhealth.org/education/graduate-medical-education/physician-residencies/psychiatry
https://atriumhealth.org/education/graduate-medical-education/physician-residencies/psychiatry
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/587/325
https://psychiatry.duke.edu/education/residency-programs/psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/653/325
https://www.etsu.edu/com/psychiatry/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1299/0
https://www.dropbox.com/s/mwc01vson2oqiag/Shambhavi%20Chandraiah%20-%20Quillen%20Psychiatry%20Residency%20Program%20Director%20overview%20V1.mp4?dl=0
http://psychiatry.emory.edu/education/general_residency/index.html
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/585/325
https://vimeo.com/578134347/ffd9181431
https://www.umc.edu/som/Departments%20and%20Offices/SOM%20Departments/Psychiatry-and-Human-Behavior/Educational-Programs/Psychiatry-Residency/Adult-Psychiatry-Residency/Overview.html
https://www.umc.edu/som/Departments%20and%20Offices/SOM%20Departments/Psychiatry-and-Human-Behavior/Educational-Programs/Psychiatry-Residency/Adult-Psychiatry-Residency/Overview.html
https://www.umc.edu/som/Departments%20and%20Offices/SOM%20Departments/Psychiatry-and-Human-Behavior/Educational-Programs/Psychiatry-Residency/Adult-Psychiatry-Residency/Overview.html
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1300/0


Northeast Georgia Medical Center 
https://www.ngmcgme.org/program/psychiatry-residency/ 
View Video 
Training Director: Kalpana Prasad, MD 

University of North Carolina - Chapel Hill 
https://www.med.unc/psych 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Karon Dawkins, MD 

University of Virginia 
https://med.virginia.edu/psychiatry/residency/general-psychiatry/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Zachariah Dameron, MD 

West Virginia University Department of Behavioral Medicine & Psychiatry 
https://medicine.hsc.wvu.edu/bmed/residency/general-psychiatry-residency-program/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Daniel Elswick, MD 

 
 

 

FAIR #2 - AUGUST 22, 2023 
 
Baylor College of Medicine 
https://www.bcm.edu/departments/psychiatry-and-behavioral-
sciences/education/general-psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Lindsey Pershern, MD 

Duke Internal Medicine - Psychiatry 
https://psychiatry.duke.edu/education/residency-programs/internal-medicine-psychiatry-
residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: Nicole Helmke, MD 

 

https://www.ngmcgme.org/program/psychiatry-residency/
https://www.dropbox.com/s/bd9ytb5pz7epdo6/Kalpana%20Prasad%20-%20Psych%20Welcome%20%28v8%29.mp4?dl=0
https://www.med.unc/psych
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/633/325
https://www.dropbox.com/s/ukujoefb049sqx6/Karon%20Dawkins%20-%20Residency%20Recruitment%20Video.mp4%20-%20Google%20Drive.webarchive?dl=0
https://med.virginia.edu/psychiatry/residency/general-psychiatry/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1301/0
https://www.dropbox.com/s/idfircstmvlrv5s/Erawadi%20Singh%20-%20UVA%20Psych%20Tour.mp4?dl=0
http://https/medicine.hsc.wvu.edu/bmed/residency/general-psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1302/0
https://youtu.be/i0gRQrFH9Yo
https://www.bcm.edu/departments/psychiatry-and-behavioral-sciences/education/general-psychiatry-residency
https://www.bcm.edu/departments/psychiatry-and-behavioral-sciences/education/general-psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/672/325
https://youtu.be/ncJkBWpZD8k
https://psychiatry.duke.edu/education/residency-programs/internal-medicine-psychiatry-residency
https://psychiatry.duke.edu/education/residency-programs/internal-medicine-psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1305/0


Duke Psychiatry Residency 
https://psychiatry.duke.edu/education/residency-programs/psychiatry 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Heather Vestal, MD, MHS 

EVMS Psychiatry Residency (Eastern Virginia Medical School) 
https://www.evms.edu/psychiatry/residency/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Shriti Patel, MD 

Gateway Behavioral Health CSB Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://gatewaypsychiatry.org/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Krystle Graham, DO 

LSU Psychiatry - Baton Rouge 
https://residents.lsuhsc.edu/br/psychiatry/default.aspx 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Eva Mathews, MD, MPH 

Memorial Healthcare System Psychiatry Residency Training Program 
https://www.mhs.net/medical-professionals/education/graduate-medical-
education/residency-and-fellowship-programs/psychiatry 
Program Description 
Training Director: Jorge Sotelo, MD 

North Alabama Medical Center Program 
https://namccares.com/psychiatry-residency-program 
Training Director:  Praveen Narahari, MD 
 
Prisma Health/University of South Carolina School of Medicine - Greenville 
https://schealthsciencescenter.org/psychiatry-residency-greenville/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Neha Hudepohl, MD 

University of Central Florida/HCA Healthcare GME Gainesville Florida 
https://northfloridagme.com/psychiatry/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Almari Ginory, DO 

https://psychiatry.duke.edu/education/residency-programs/psychiatry
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/595/325
https://www.dropbox.com/s/qyq4bp79e9m2prf/Heather%20Vestal%20-%20PSYCH-Residency%20Video_FINAL.mp4?dl=0
https://www.evms.edu/psychiatry/residency/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/591/325
https://gatewaypsychiatry.org/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1303/0
https://www.dropbox.com/s/13hfjpn1ingmm5h/BHCC%20Residence%20Welcome%20Video.wmv?dl=0
https://residents.lsuhsc.edu/br/psychiatry/default.aspx
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1304/0
https://www.dropbox.com/s/xgnpny2sddan83w/Kathleen%20Crapanzano%20-%20Virtual_Experience_PSYCH_17_GFX.mp4?dl=0
https://www.mhs.net/medical-professionals/education/graduate-medical-education/residency-and-fellowship-programs/psychiatry
https://www.mhs.net/medical-professionals/education/graduate-medical-education/residency-and-fellowship-programs/psychiatry
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1306/0
https://namccares.com/psychiatry-residency-program
https://schealthsciencescenter.org/psychiatry-residency-greenville/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/652/325
https://youtu.be/aph-So-VbsA
https://northfloridagme.com/psychiatry/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/586/325


University of Florida College of Medicine - Gainesville 
https://psychiatry.ufl.edu/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Ludmila De Faria, MD 
 
University Of Kentucky Psychiatry Program and Integrated Child Psychiatry Track 
https://medicine.uky.edu/departments/psychiatry/psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Sandra Batsel-Thomas, MD 

University of Oklahoma School of Community Medicine - Tulsa 
https://www.ou.edu/tulsa/residency/psychiatry 
Program Description 
Training Director : Ashley Walker, MD 

University of Texas Austin Dell Medical School Psychiatry Residency 
https://dellmed.utexas.edu/education/academics/graduate-medical-
education/psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Roger Lowell McRoberts III, MD 

University of Texas Southwestern General Psychiatry Residency 
https://www.utsouthwestern.edu/education/medical-
school/departments/psychiatry/education-and-training/residency-program/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Adam Brenner, MD 

UT Tyler Rural Program - Pittsburg 
https://www.uthct.edu/rural-psychiatry-residency-welcome/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Brandon Riley, MD 

Wake Forest School of Medicine 
https://school.wakehealth.edu/education-and-training/residencies-and-
fellowships/general-psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: Sahil Munjal, MD 
 

https://psychiatry.ufl.edu/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1307/0
https://medicine.uky.edu/departments/psychiatry/psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1308/0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=b32FFu6CJpA
https://www.ou.edu/tulsa/residency/psychiatry
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/588/325
https://dellmed.utexas.edu/education/academics/graduate-medical-education/psychiatry-residency
https://dellmed.utexas.edu/education/academics/graduate-medical-education/psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1309/0
https://vimeo.com/454872820
https://www.utsouthwestern.edu/education/medical-school/departments/psychiatry/education-and-training/residency-program/
https://www.utsouthwestern.edu/education/medical-school/departments/psychiatry/education-and-training/residency-program/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1310/0
https://player.vimeo.com/video/473140487
https://www.uthct.edu/rural-psychiatry-residency-welcome/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1311/0
https://school.wakehealth.edu/education-and-training/residencies-and-fellowships/general-psychiatry-residency
https://school.wakehealth.edu/education-and-training/residencies-and-fellowships/general-psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/998/325

